
 

    
 
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  We are very proud to have 
 

     
        as our club sponsor 
 

  
contact them for all your 

new/used vehicle and service 
needs 

 

888-418-4775 
www.penskchevy.com 

 

 
 
 
 
             
 
     
     
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                    
 
 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 Zoom Calls Continue in Popularity 

 
 VFW Breakfasts & Real Golf 
 

 

On Thursday night’s zoom call it was decided to go to 1000 Degree Pizza and then 
on to a Greenwalt “chosen” winery. The two newest C8's were proudly being 
displayed with Sprague's beautiful black 70' Anniversary along with Jim's Shaver’s 
just over 500mi NCM delivered Red Mist HTC being checked out by all. 
Unfortunately, John's C8 is still in the shop awaiting an engine swap. He does have a 
backup 50th Anniversary C5 Corvette, which he really likes driving.  After "enjoying" 
the warm lunch room and the great pizza, the group headed to the winery. Once 
there everyone had fun sampling the wine selections and staying in the cool indoors 
as the day had progressed into the hottest of the year.  Tom & Nancy were able to 
have a great drive to Bird's Smokehouse BBQ on the last day of Spring '23. Meeting 
at the Kroger on 146th & Hazel Dell were 10 Corvettes and 17 members.  The drive 
through back roads was fun and once at the restaurant everyone sat inside to eat 
and then moved onto the front porch to enjoy a nice breeze. 

Spring and Summer Club Activities 
 

     Virtual Zoom Meetings 
The virtual zoom meetings will 
continue throughout 2023, to 
make it easy to plan events 
and stay informed. 

 

   Corvettes of Central Indiana  
                                   

The daily men’s zoom calls were predicted to 
diminish over time, but as it turns out they have 
become an open chatroom source of spirited 
discussions, event planning, and marital counseling
services.  Everyone seems to enjoy them according 
to most men interviewed, it’s rumored women’ 
zoom may return in late summer. 

The bi-weekly Saturday VFW breakfasts 
continue to be a great fun get togethers for 
both the men and women, plus the new 
deck is almost completed.  TopGolf has 
trailed off considerably and has converted 
primarily to normal golf on a weekly basis. 
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